

UJIAN PERTENGAHAN SESI AKADEMIK TAHUN 5 SESI 2023/2024

BAHASA INGGERIS (013)

1 JAM 15 MINIT

Nama	
Kelas	

ARAHAN:

1. Buka kertas ujian ini apabila diberitahu.
2. Tulis nama dan nama kelas kamu pada ruang yang disediakan.
3. Jawab semua soalan di dalam kertas soalan ini.
4. Kertas ujian ini hendaklah diserahkan kepada guru bertugas pada akhir ujian.

UNTUK KEGUNAAN PEMERIKSA		
NAMA PEMERIKSA:		
	MARKAH PENUH	MARKAH DIPEROLEH
1	5	
2	4	
3	5	
4	6	
5	5	
6	10	
7	15	
Jumlah	50	

PART I
(5 marks)

Choose A, B or C.

The Notting Hill Carnival

by Tamsin Lucas.

Every year in London there's a big celebration called the Notting Hill Carnival. The Carnival is in August and the people celebrate Caribbean Culture.

In the carnival there are big parades in the street and there's Caribbean food. People make costumes for the parades. They also play music and dance in the streets.

I don't usually wear a costume, but I always watch the parades. I also dance because I really like Caribbean music - it's a lot of fun.

1. What do people celebrate in the Notting Hill Carnival?

- A. Korean culture B. Malay culture C. Caribbean culture

2. What do people make for the parades?

- A. music B. food C. costumes

City on the Sea

Imagine a five-star hotel with fantastic food and comfortable rooms. Imagine your favourite places in a city - a square, shops, cinemas and theatres. Imagine a holiday next to the sea. Imagine all of these things on one very big ship: Oasis of the Seas.

3. What's the name of the ship?

- A. Oasis of the Seas B. City on the Sea C. five-star ho

Hi! I'm Kate. I'm twelve and I'm from Oxford in the UK. I'm into sport and I'm good at basketball. Apart from sport, I like music and chatting online. I'm not interested in shopping.

4. What are Kate's dislikes?

- A. chatting online B. basketball C. shopping

Sue and Noel Radford have got seventeen sons and daughters and they've also got two granddaughters. It's a big family, and they're very organized. Every schoolday, the children get up early and have breakfast at 6.45 a.m

5. How many people are in the Radford family?

- A. twenty people B. seventeen people C. nineteen people

PART 2
(4 marks)

Read the dialogue and choose the best answer A, B or C to fill in each blank.

Mira : Mum.
Mum: Yes?
Mira : Can I (6)_____ ?
Mum: No, I'm afraid you can't.
Mira : But, mum, why not? (7)_____.
Mum: I'm sorry, but (8)_____.
Mira : Oh, alright. Can I (9)_____, then?
Mum: Yes, of course you can.
Mira: Great. Thanks mum.

6	A. play the new video game	B. it's time for dinner	C. Let's go
7	A. My favourite video game is here	B. I have done my homework	C. It's really bad
8	A. it's time for our dinner	B. it's time for bed	C. You should do your homework
9	A. play it again	B. play it together	C. play it later

PART 3
(5 marks)

Read the text below and answer the questions.

The Lunar New Year is a traditional Chinese celebration that marks the beginning of the new year on the lunar calendar. It is the most important holiday in China, and is also celebrated by Chinese communities around the world.

The Lunar New Year is a time for families to get together and celebrate. People clean their homes, buy new clothes, and set up red decorations. They also exchange gifts and give red envelopes filled with money to children.

On the eve of the Lunar New Year, people gather for a big family dinner. The dinner usually includes dumplings, fish, and spring rolls. After dinner, people set off firecrackers to ward off evil spirits.

The next day, people go to visit their relatives and friends. They also go to temples to pray for good luck in the new year. The Lunar New Year is a time of joy and celebration. It is a time for families to come together and start the new year off on the right foot.

10. Who celebrates Lunar New Year?

- A. Chinese B. Malay C. Indian

11. Why do people set off the firecrackers?

- A. to bring good fortune B. for excitement C. to ward off evil spirits

12. Which of the following is not a tradition of the Lunar New Year?

- A. light oil lamps B. set up red decorations C. ask for forgiveness

13. What do people usually have for dinner during Lunar New Year?

- A. nasi lemak B. spring rolls C. curry

14. Where do people go to pray in the new year?

- A. church B. mosque C. temple

PART 4
(6 marks)

Write A, B or C in the table below.

Frogs are small, tailless amphibians that live in both water and on land. They have smooth, moist skin and long hind legs that they use for jumping. Frogs eat insects, worms, and other small animals.	Elephants are the largest land animals on Earth. Elephants have a long trunk that they use for many purposes, such as breathing, drinking, bathing, and picking up food. They are herbivores and eat a variety of plants such as grasses, leaves and fruits.	Eagles are large, powerful birds of prey that are found all over the world. Eagles are typically found in open habitats, such as mountains, forests, and deserts. They are carnivores and eat a variety of animals, including fish, mammals, and birds.
--	---	--

A. Frogs

B. Elephants

C. Eagles

15	Largest land animals that are herbivores.	
16	_____ are typically found in open habitats.	
17	Which animals have long hind legs?	
18	Small amphibians that live in both water and on land.	
19	Large bird that are carnivores.	
20	_____ have a long trunk.	

PART 5
(5 marks)

Write the correct places in town based on the description given.

21	The place where people can stay overnight.	h _ _ _ _
22	The place where people go to eat and drink.	r _ _ _ _ _ _ _
23	The place to watch movies.	c _ _ _ _
24	The place where pupils go to learn.	s _ _ _ _
25	The place where people go to buy beautiful clothes.	s _ _ _ _ _ _ c _ _ _ _

PART 6
(10 marks)

Write an email to your friends about your hometown. Write between 30 - 50 words.

Say:

- Where is your hometown? How big is it?
- What are your favourite places?
- Are there any nice places near the town?

To	
From	
Subject	
Hi _____, I wish to _____ _____ _____ _____ _____ _____ _____ _____	

PART 6
(15 marks)

You went to the zoo last week and visited your favourite animal. Write an email to your friend about it.



- Giraffe
- Live on land
- Tallest land animals in the world.
- Have long necks
- Herbivores and eat leaves, fruits, and flowers.
- Baby giraffes called calves.
- Endangered species due to habitat loss.

To	
From	
Subject	

Hi _____.

How are you? Last week, _____
